
 

 

Ref.No.: Plexh/Cir/402                                                         Date:02/07/2024                

                                                                                                                                                         

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil  

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
Subject: Extension of Interest Equalization Scheme (IES) for Pre & Post 

shipment Rupee Export Credit for two months beyond 30th June,2024 

 
We wish to inform you about the trade notice issued by O/o. Director of General of 
Foreign Trade regarding the Interest Equalization Scheme for Pre and Post Shipment 
Rupee Export Credit, which had earlier been extended up to 30.06.2024 as a fund 

limited scheme, has been further extended for two months i.e., upto 31.08.2024. 

 
For more details, members are requested to refer the attached trade notice. 

 
Also, please refer to the guidelines issued by the Reserve Bank of India and the 

relevant RBI notifications issued periodically on this subject. 

  

Best regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council  

 


